Pfeiffer, Nadine

From: April Blizzard <April.Blizzard@LifeCare.org>

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 2:15 PM

To: Rulescoordinator, Dhsr

Subject: [External] In Favor of Nurse Aide | Reciprocity Allowance

CAUTION:

Hello,

Lower Cape Fear LifeCare provides hospice, palliative and dementia care services to patients in NC and SC. Patient
census is ever fluctuating in our service locations and the need for nurse aides ever changing. Due to our service location
and SC being a reciprocity state, we are allowed to utilize our NC nurse aides who have applied and qualify when there is
a need in SC. Reciprocity for NC would allow our agency’s SC nurse aide team members in turn to provide personal care
to patients in NC when our patients and team members need the extra help. This would be advantageous for our
patients during this pandemic when there are shortages in our work force. It will be advantageous to our agency and
nurse aides in utilization of our work force and provide the opportunity to not deplete staff PDO banks to meet FTE
hours.

April Blizzard

Clinical Education Nurse Manager
910-796-8007
April.Blizzard@LifeCare.org
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Palliative = Hospice » Support « Foundation

Expanding on 40 years of expertise to provide a spectrum

of support and LifeCare for individuals and families in our
community affected by changing healthcare needs.

Confidentiality Notice: The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed
and may contain confidential or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or
taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is
prohibited. If you received this in error, please notify the sender and delete the material from your computer.
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